

02/07/2021

School Photographer

Dear Parents/carers

We have taken the decision to allow a school photographer into school on Friday 9th July 2021. We have a risk assessment to follow and will stick to the 2m social distancing rule in order to provide you with a photo of your child.

We will only be taking photographs of Reception up to Year 6. We will take individual photos and only family groups for our children leaving in Year 6.

Proof cards will be available on the day so you can order online. Thank you.



